The Banks County Board of Commissioners held a public hearing on August 3, 2010 at 6:00 p.m. in the
Board Room of the Banks County Courthouse Annex. Present were Chairman Milton Dalton, Vice
Chairman Joe Barefoot, Commissioner Rickey Cain, Commissioner Ernest Rogers and Commissioner
Charles Turk. Others present were Jason Hensley, Titus Herr, Sammy Reece, Kay Reece and Jerry Boling.
The purpose of the public hearing was for public input on the FY2011 budget.

Financial Officer Randy Failyer presented the FY2011 budget.

Jason Hensley looked at the recreation department budget and asked how the money was spent and what
happened to the fees that were collected. Mr. Failyer let Mr. Hensley look at the budget line item by line
item and told him that the revenues that were collected went back into the general fund as a revenue line
item.

Titus Herr asked about some computers that would be purchased and the difference in the price. Mr.
Failyer stated that it depended on the department needs.

The public hearing ended at 6:20 p.m.
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